
March 14, 1932

I, A. Waddell, Esq., D.E., LL.D., 
Messrs. addell & Hardesty,
150 Broadway,
Mew York, N.Y.

My dear Dr. Waddell,

I have your letter of the 
12th, and in replyy may I say that it is not 
my intention to go to New York for some months - 
at least I know of nothing to necessl tat© such 
a trip.

I shall he very glad indeed 
to nee you any time you come to Montreal.

With all kind wishes,

I am,

Ever yours faithfully.

Pr inct pal.


